Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

From: Morton, Sara <sémz@pge.com>

Sent: Thursday, October 01, 2015 1:36 PM

To: Nowell, Keith, Env. Health

Subject: PG&E Electric Distribution Project Courtesy Notification (31126456) Cleanup Program

Site (SLT19795063)

Keith Nowell
Alameda County LOP (Lead) — Case #: RO0002934

1131 Harbor Bay Parkway
Alameda, CA 94502

Dear Mr. Nowell:

PG&E is issuing a courtesy notification to the Alameda County LOP, informing you of an electric distribution pole
replacement project at 2200 Wood Street, Oakland, in the vicinity of the Lucchesi Property (SLT19795063) Cleanup
Program Site. The project involves the replacement of one pole and two transformers, and the work will be performed
using hydraulic tools mounted to the line truck’s boom arm, hand tools (e.g., shovels, picks, and pole anvils), and a crew
truck. The excavation for the new pole will be approximately 7 feet in depth.

Based on information available on Geotracker, the extent of contamination associated with the Lucchesi Property is not
well defined, and TPHd and TPHmo have been detected in boring samples updgradient from the work location. Due to
these factors in addition to the direction of groundwater flow, the contamination may impact the pole replacement.
Construction is currently scheduled to start November 30, 2015. Could you please indicate if you have any additional
information or concerns?

Thank you,

Sara Morton

Senior Environmental Field Specialist

PG&E, Environmental Distribution & Shared Services
Project Review Team

3401 Crow Canyon

San Ramon, CA 94583

Cell (925) 765-9858



